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HUNAN MEDICAL PRODUCTS ADMINISTRATION 

DRUG GMP INSPECTION REPORT 
 
 
To Hunan Kelun Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.: 
 
According to your application, the inspectorates from Hunan Medical Products 
Administration inspected your plant, located at Kangwang Industrial Park, Economic 
and Technological Development Zone, Yueyang, Hunan Province, from June 20th 2020 
to June 24th 2020 as per Drug GMP (2010 version) and relevant appendices. In 
comprehensive assessment, the production line of Lyophilized Powder for Injection 
(Line T4, including antineoplastic drugs) located at above site, meet the requirements 
of Drug GMP. 
 
The deficiencies (described in appendix) observed during our inspection are not 
intended to be an all-inclusive list of deficiencies of your company. Drug production of 
your company should continue to comply with Drug GMP requirement, so as to ensure 
quality and safety of the drugs you manufacture. 
 
 
Appendix: deficiencies of drug GMP inspection 
 
 
 
 

Hunan Medical Products Administration 
Aug. 18th, 2020 

Seal 
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